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1. The unexpected weather conditions are forecasted for the TET Rally Liepaja 2023 and it has 
raised concerns about potential dust issue on stages. After thorough investigation it has 
become clear that the schedule of the rally does not allow to extend the start interval for SS1 
and SS2 for all the competing cars, but 2 min interval can be possible from section 3 and 
onwards for all. Decision will be made after SS3 if considered so due to the safety. The safety 
of SS1 and SS2 will be monitored. 
 

2. Working hours for Tukums refuel will be from 10:00 – 14.30. 
 

3. Additional hay ball placed at 13.60 on SS4 pg.1-63 (pos.7 -8). Picture attached. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
4. Promo arch placed in SS 8 pg. 2-28 at box.3. 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Jānis Krastiņš 
Clerk of the Course 

 
 
 
 


